

## Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor Hon. Gary A. Dickson

## Memorandum

To:

Honorable Town Board

From:

Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor

Date:

August 2, 2021

Subject:

Results of Cannabis Survey

## Dear Colleagues,

The cannabis survey ran from July 2<sup>nd</sup> through July 31<sup>st</sup>. It asked two questions:

- 1. Are you in favor of retail cannabis dispensaries in West Seneca?
- 2. Are you in favor of on-site consumption licenses in West Seneca?

A total of 464 on-line responses and 118 paper responses were received, for a total of 582 responses. Paper ballots were available at the Town Clerk, the Senior Center, and the Recreation Department. Thanks to a requirement that the survey respondent enter his or her name and address, there do not seem to be any duplicate votes. Of the total responses, the results were:

	YES	NO
1. Are you in favor of retail cannabis dispensaries in West Seneca?	400 (69%)	182 (31%)
2. Are you in favor of on-site consumption licenses in West Seneca?	338 (58%)	244 (42%)